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We hope that everyone is off to a wonderful start to the New Year! 
 
We also hope that you have marked February 5 on your calendar for our 
“Hearts & Flowers” new Dancer Hoedown with Lawrence Johnstone. This 
dance will be held at the Camden Community Center in San Jose. Please 
come on over and follow the signs for a great evening of dancing to 
Lawrence’s wonderful voice and choreography, supporting the New 
Dancers and discovering a new dance venue!  
 
Our class is moving right along with lots of help from angels from many 
clubs. Thanks to all who help out while enjoying a lovely evening of dancing 
and friendship. 
 
Please see the article in this magazine for a summary of our year. 
 
For more information about, and flyers for, our activities, please visit our 
website at www.c-p-s-d.org. 

 


